
 
MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 

District No. 70 
Libertyville, Illinois 

 
 

August 22, 2016 
 
 
The Public Budget Hearing of the Libertyville Elementary School District No. 70, Lake County, 
Illinois, was held at the Educational Resource Center on August 22, 2016. The meeting was 
called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Mr. Tom Vickers, Board President. 
 
The following members answered present at roll call: Mrs. Hoff, Mrs. Lucke, Mrs. Schilling,  
Mr. Stowe, and Mr. Vickers. 
 
Absent:  Mrs. Damenti 
 
Also present: Dr. Schumacher, Dr. Valentin, Dr. Bean, Dr. Otto, Mrs. Imholz, Mr. 

Youngman, Robin Kollman, and guests. 
 
Dr. Valentin discussed budget details and asked for questions from the audience. 
 
There were no questions from the audience. 
 
Motion was made by Mrs. Schilling, seconded by Mrs. Lucke, to adjourn the Public Budget 
Hearing at 7:38 p.m.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
            
      Tom Vickers, Board President 
 
 
            
      Luke Stowe, Board Secretary 


